From: Pascal
Sent: 08 September 2018 08:22
To: Thuaire, Charles
Subject: RE: Re : Planning alerts - London Borough of Camden - 2018/4099/P

Thank you Charles,

| have no objection in principle, however the cables should not be allowed to run down the exterior
walls. They should be chased inside the church, and be invisible from the exterior.

Regards

Pascal Dubois-Pélerin



